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WHA President/CEO Eric Borgerding Statement on Wisconsin Department of 
Health Services Secretary Appointment 

 
“Wisconsin is known for its consistently nation-leading quality health care, due in large measure to the hospitals, health 
systems, dedicated care givers and health care professionals in this state.  We have accomplished much, have much 
more to do, and look forward to meeting Secretary-Designate Palm and working with the Evers Administration and the 
Legislature to preserve Wisconsin’s top quality care, sustain the health insurance coverage gains we have made over the 
past four years and assure that those who gain coverage also have access to care.” 
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